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30 May 2017 

Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your email of 8 May 2017 seeking access to information about cycling projects 
completed as part of Brisbane City Council's Better Bikeways for Brisbane program. I 
appreciate your interest in this matter. 

Due to the scale of your request, you will need to lodge a formal access application under the 
Right to Information Act 2009 (RTI Act). The RTI application form can be downloaded from 
Council's website at www.brisbane.q1d.gov.au  by searching Right to Information. This page 
also provides details on ways of lodging your application and processing times. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 

Ref: LM02157-2017 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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